
MINUTES 
LICENSE COMMITTEE 

July 31, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. 
 

 
1. The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m.  
 
2. On roll call, the following Committee members were present:  Ald. Gehl, Ald. Ruetz, and Ald. 

Kurkowski.  Also in attendance was Deputy City Clerk Christa Miller. 
 
3. Ald. Kurkowski, seconded by Ald. Ruetz, moved to approve the minutes of 5/14/24 meeting.  On roll 

call, all voted aye. 
 
4. The Committee reviewed an Operator license application submitted by Aaron Gross, 9666 S. Veronica 

Dr., Oak Creek, WI  (Gary’s Beer & Liquor).   
 
 Deputy Clerk Miller advised the Committee that the applicant was unable to attend the meeting, 

however, expressed interest in doing so if the Committee would be open to rescheduling for a future 
date.  

 
 After review and discussion of the application and background report, the Committee decided that it 

would not be necessary to reschedule and decided to move forward with a motion. 
 
 Ald. Ruetz seconded by Ald. Kurkowski, moved to grant the approval of an Operator license to Aaron 

Gross, 9666 S. Veronica Dr., Oak Creek, WI  (Gary’s Beer & Liquor).  On roll call, all voted aye. 
 
 
Ald. Gehl, seconded by Ald. Kurkowski, moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 a.m.  On roll call, all voted aye. 


